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2. For tbis purpose, States Parties shall provide, as they consider
appropriate, co-operation in any efforts by the United Nations and other
competent intergovernmental organizations or non-goverrnental
organizations co-operating with-the United Nations to protect and assist
sucb a cbild and to trace the parents or other members of the family of
any refugee child in order to obtain information necessary for
reunification with bis or ber family. In cases where no parents or othe)
members of tbe famîly cari be f ound, tbe child shall be accorded the same
protection as any other child permanently or temporarily deprived of his
or ber f amily enviroriment for any reason, as set forth in the present
Convention.

Article 23

1. States Parties recognize that a mentally or pbysically disabled
child should enjoy a full and decent life, ini conditions wbich ensure
dignity, promote seif-reliance and facilitate the child's active
participation in the community.

2j States Parties recognize the right of the disabled cbild to special
care and sball encourage and ensure the extensiong subject to available
resources, to the eligible child and those responsible for bis or ber
care, of assistance for whicb application is made and whicb i.
appropriate to the child's condition and to tbe circumatances of the
parents or others caring for the child.

3. Recognizing the special needs of a disabled cbild, assistance
extended in accordance with paragrapb 2 of the present article shall be
provided f ree of charge, whenever possible, taking into account the
financial resources of the parents or otbers caring for the cbild, and
saal be designed to ensure that the disabled child bas effective access
to and receives education, training, health care services, rehabilitatiol
services, preparation for employment and recreation opportunities in a
manner condijoive ta the child's achieving the fulleat possible social
integration and individual development, including bis or ber cultural at
spiritual development.

4. States Parties shail promote, in the spirit of international
co-operation, the exchange of appropriate information in the field of
preventive healtb care and of medical, psychological and functional
troataent of disahled cbildren, including dissemination of and acces s tO
information concerning methods of rehabilitation, education and
vocational services, witb the aim of enabling States Parties to improve
their capabilities and ukilis and to widen their experience in these
areas. In this regard, particular account shaîl be taken of the needs 01
developing countries.


